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March 21, 2003

VIAFAX: (702)388-1713

Kerry L. Early, Esq.

Earley Savage ' ‘

7251 West Lake Mead Boulevard, Suite 550
. Las Vegas, Nevada 89128 :

. RE: Nevada Tort Reform
: Medical Malpractice

Dear Ms. Earley
You have contacted me & the Division Executive responsible for AIG's medical ‘
malpractice insurance business to probe my view on medical malpractice tort reform in

Nevada. More specifically, oty view on SB 97.

California’s MICRA law has withstood the test of time, and has been viewed in a highly
favorable way by medical malpractice underwriters for many years. As SB 97 mirrors

MICRA, it would have my full support. -
Cordially,
oAier—y 27 M
Richard H. Bucilla
- Division Executive |
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